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Ellen Van Dyke <vandyke.5@sbcglobal.net> Mon, Jan 13, 2014 at 8:00AM 
To: Ron Mikulaco <bosone@edcgov.us>, Ray Nutting <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp 
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, Ron Briggs <bosfour@edcgov.us>, Norma Santiago <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Jim Mitrisin 
<edc. cob@edcgov. us> 
Cc: Shingle Springs Community Alliance <info@shinglespringscommunityalliance.com> 

Public Comment for BOS meeting 1/14/14. 'Shingle Springs CommunitY Plan' item 18: 

'Thank you' to the Board for scheduling the Shingle Springs presentation- your support of this kind of 
grassroots effort is appreciated! 

The only real discussion of Community Region boundaries since the adoption of the General Plan has been 
on whether or not to discuss them*; there has been no actual analysis of the original boundaries since voters 
chose the General Plan that they thought was going to keep the county rural The idea of waiting until the 
next General Plan update to address the Community Region boundaries is just not acceptable, and not just 
for Shingle Springs. This is a county-wide movement, and I hope the Board of Supervisors can support the 
communities' efforts to enact change, by: 

1. Utilizing the EIR in progress to amend the Community Region boundaries throughout El Dorado 
County, and NOT allowing these revisions to be put off until the next General Plan update. 

2. Acknowledging our infrastructure limitations [ ... Hwy 50!], and revising the Community Region 
boundaries accordingly to exclude the LDRIMDR parcels. 

3. Helping county staff to adjust their mindset to the idea that we have adequate parcels for housing. 

Our experience with county staff over the last 12 months has been one of non-support for Corrnnunity 
Region boundary review. But this issue is not going away, and we need resolution We will be back when 
the draft EIR is released for public comment, and will count on Supervisorial support for analysis, review, 
and change. 

Ellen Van Dyke, Rescue resident 

*The Camino/PP Community Region may be an exception to this. 
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Shingle Springs 

martha brown <marthainssprgs@sbcglobal.net> Mon, Jan 13, 2014 at 10:12 AM 
Reply-To: martha brown <marthainssprgs@sbcglobal.net> 
To: "bosfi'v€@edcgov. us" < bosfi'v€@edcgov. us>, "bosfour@edcgov. us" < bosfour@edcgov. us>, "bosone@edcgov. us" 
<bosone@edcgov. us>, "bosthree@edcgov. us" < bosthree@edcgov. us>, "bostwo@edcgov. us" < bostwo@edcgov. us> 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 
I am once again e-mailing to let you know our feelings about Shingle Springs. 
We would hope that you consider adding the SHINGLE SPRINGS COMMUNITY PLAN into the 
ELDORADO COUNTY GENERAL PLAN to maintain and preserve our quality of life. 
We've lived in Shingle Springs for 37 years and prefer low density building. (No San Stino and 
No Tildon Park.) These projects just don't fit our rural life-style. 
Please consider our request. 
Sincerely. 
John and Martha Brown 
4208 Maverick Road 
Shingle Springs, 95682 
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